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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In trying to get back to some sort of normal and living with Covid, we would like to change the end of day 
collection arrangements for your children.  
 
From Next Monday 14th March, you will need to collect your child from the school playground. The children 
will come round from the back of the building by the outdoor classroom (through the green gate). Please 
stand at the bottom of the playground by the field so that Miss Berry, Mrs Barron or Mrs Hill can easily see 
you in order to hand your child safely back to you at the end of the school day.  
 
Thank you for your support, we are looking forward to having the whole school on the playground at the 
end of the day.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Clare Howells  
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